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Our groundworking company, O’Connor Civils Ltd, have used CE Law’s specialist
construction legal support for several years for a number of issues and found their work to be
first rate.

When we found out about the NLC and how it works, it definitely made sense for us to join.
We knew that we’d be working with the same people and benefit from the same advice and
service.

This is the third year that we’ve renewed our subscription to the NLC. During that time, we
have used their legal services on several occasions.

For us, it’s like any insurance policy — you may not always need it, but if you do, it’s there
and will be taken care of.

Anything can happen in the construction industry and groundworkers are one of the most
vulnerable trades to be affected by contractual disputes so the NLC way of working is perfect
for us. We know that for a confirmed fee we can access the right type of legal support and
advice throughout the year.
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